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Wendy Patterson 
DALO 
Department of Health 
 
By email: Wendy.patterson@health-ni.gov.uk 
 

Our Ref: C334/21 
 

25 November 2021 
 
Dear Wendy, 

 

RE: Hospital Parking Charges Bill 

 

At its meeting on 25 November 2021, the Health Committee agreed to seek the 

views of the Department of Health on the Hospital Parking Charges Bill.   

 

The purpose of the Private Members’ Bill, which was introduced on 18 October 

2021, is to prohibit the imposition by Health and Social Care hospitals of charges 

for car parking.  I enclose for your information a copy of the Bill and Explanatory 

and Financial Memorandum. 

 
I would appreciate the Department’s views on this Bill by 22 December 2021. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Keith McBride 
Clerk 
Committee for Health 
 
Cc: Suzanne.Howe@health-ni.gov.uk 
      Craig.Murray@health-ni.gov.uk 
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